
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The end of remote learning is finally here! Congratulations to all our parents, carers and students who have done a magnificent job 

in ensuring that learning is maintained and that all students are prepared for their return on Tuesday 9 June. It has been fantastic 

to see so many students engaging and taking responsibility for their own learning during this challenging time. We look forward to 

harnessing the positive habits and characteristics that our students have developed when they return on-site next week. 

 

Our teachers will be focusing largely on the wellbeing and engagement of our students, establishing new routines as well as 

ensuring that all students are up to date with their learning before moving forward. There will also be a major focus on ensuring 

our students adapt to new routines that will ensure smooth transition between classes. Please ensure that you are aware of the 

new start and finish times for our Year 8 and 9 students, as we want to make the most of every minute that we have with our 

students over the next 3 weeks. 

 

We continue to celebrate some of the amazing remote learning that is occurring each day, here are just a couple of examples that 

showcase our students’ ability to demonstrate their learning through technology. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Eskander, 

Assistant Principal, Years 8-9 

Year 9 Humanities Lesson: Invasion and Colonisation 

 

Year 8 English: Analysing Advertisement 

 


